
 

    

 

 
Wales Office 
Gwydyr House 
London, SW1A 2NP 
 
Swyddfa Cymru 
Tŷ Gwydyr 
Llundain, SW1A 2NP 
 
E walesofficefoi@walesoffice.gsi.gov.uk 

W www.walesoffice.gov.uk 
 
 
 
 
November 2015 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

REFERENCE:  15FOI 171 
 
 
You requested the following information:- 
 
“I am writing to ask for information regarding secondments of your departments staff 
to organisations outside the public sector for the past two financial years (2013-14 
and 2014-15). 
 
Specifically I would like to know: 
 
A.) How many staff have been seconded to organisations outside the public sector 
 
B.) To which organisations these staff have been seconded 
 
C.) The estimated cost of these secondments to the department. 
 
D.) The length of the secondment. 
 
 
 
We have handled your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
 
There have been no secondments of staff from the Wales Office to organisations 
outside the public sector for the past two financial years. 
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